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The Board of Health, City of Haverhill, on January 16, 1996, in accordance with and under the 

authority granted by Section 31 of Chapter 111 of the Massachusetts General Laws, promulgated 

and adopted the following regulation: 

 

 

 

 

The Board of Health requires that all Definitive Subdivision Plans which must be submitted to the 

Board of Health in accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 41, Section 81U, be 

submitted in four copies for their review if the proposed development is going to be on septic 

systems or wells. 

 


